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The Protect Arizona Taxpayers Act will protect Arizonans from new sales taxes on services that 
Arizonans use every day such as: 
 
● Family Services: Childcare, veterinary services, health care, and tutoring. 
● Health Care Services: Physicians, surgeons, nurses, physical therapists, dentists, eye doctors and 

counselors.  
● Home Services: Construction, plumbing, lawn care, heating and air conditioning, installations and 

repairs, appraisals and inspection.  
● Personal Services: Haircuts, manicures, tattoos, dry cleaning, car repairs and funerals.  
● Professional Services: Banking, accounting, advertising, technical installations and real estate.  
 
How would Arizonans be impacted by a service tax?  
 
Sales taxes hit low-and middle-income families hardest. The Protect Arizona  Taxpayers Act protects 
those who are least able to afford new taxes, including senior  citizens, the disabled and others on 
fixed incomes.
 
Why now? 
 
A new sales tax on services was recently proposed in the Arizona Legislature. Just this year the state of 
Illinois has discussed taxing services. Other states, such as North Carolina, Washington, and Oklahoma 
have started imposing new sales taxes on services this year. The threat is real because politicians often 
share bad ideas, and a sales tax on services is a bad idea for all Arizonans.  
Why a Constitutional Amendment?

A constitutional amendment adds certainty that future Arizona politicians and bureaucrats cannot 
simply change or interpret the law to allow sales taxes on services. 

The Protect Arizona Taxpayers Act will protect Arizona 
families from a potentially huge new tax burden.  The 
Act will amend the Arizona Constitution to protect 
taxpayers from state and local governments imposing 
any new sales tax or use tax on services.  


